-----Original Message-----

From: Al Ronnenberg [mailto:al@mninsnet.com] 

Sent: Thursday, March 17, 2005 11:26 AM

To: comments@taxreformpanel.gov

Subject: Tax reform

I think it is important that we consider breaks for domestic partners under the new tax law.  It is not fair in a county that is based on the idea, "That All Men Are Created Equal," that we openly discriminate against people that are not allowed to marry.
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